
—Original Message— 
From: earl delacy <earldelacy@hotmail.com> 
To: Linda.Morad <Linda.Morad(a)newbedford-ma.qov> 
Sent: Fri, Feb 16, 2018 5:55 pm 
Subject: Wtialing City Golf Course 

As a long time resident of New Bedford, I would like to endorse Bruce Carlson for the management of the Whaling City 
Golf Course. I understand that the City Council will be meeting on the February 22 to discuss the management of the 
course. When Hawthorn C.C. closed several years ago, I joined Marion Golf Course and have been very happy with the 
way the course is maintained. The course was developed in 1910 and has sustained it's original character. The greens 
and tee boxes are well maintained and the clubhouse is friendly to members and visitors. Bruce has extensive experience 
in course management and is well suited for this endeavor. I would like to see the Council vote in his favor, as soon as 
possible, so that he can return the Whaling City Golf Course to its former standing as a first class golf venue. Please feel 
free to share my sentiments to other members of the City Council. Thanks for your assistance. Earl de Lacy, 161 Ryan 
Street, New Bedford, MA 02740 

Sent from my iPad 
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